
Fundraising…. 

There are lots of ways the funds 
have been raised in school, all of 
which go to benefitting the pupils 
at Frieth. Some are the small scale 
items such as playground 
equipment and dictionaries. Some 
are bigger scale items such as 
musical instruments and outdoor 
adventurous equipment. There are 
many ways you can get involved in 
fundraising, from helping with 
events, to completing a donations 
fund direct debit. All of the 
information about these and the 
downloadable form are available 
on the school website. 
https://www.friethschool.co.u 
k/website/fundraising_/3084 
 
 
 
 

 

End of the spring term…
As another exciting term draws to a close we reflect on 
all our amazing achievements.   
The year started energetically with the school choir 
joining the Young Voices at Birmingham Arena for a 
night of song and performance with guest singers 
including Tony Hadley! The school Cross Country 
team has also been busy attending several races and 
representing our school extremely successfully. 
The Year 4 children were also part of a Basketball 
Festival with 2 other local schools. 
This terms whole school topic has been the Vikings. 
Before the half term break the children produced many 
projects utilizing sewing, baking, painting, drawing, 
writing, creating games and demonstrating their 
fantastic design and technology skills to produce work 
of a fantastically high standard. 
KS1 children had a lovely day out at Brooklands 
Museum of Transport. Inspired by their topic of ‘Up, 
Up and Away’ they explored transport through the 
ages, saw some amazing vehicles and took part in 
some workshops. Meanwhile the rest of the children 
found themselves with an unexpected day off thanks 
to some water issues! Many thanks for your patience 
while Thames Water resolved the issue, and thanks to 
the staff for all their hard work this term. 
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Thank you, thank you 

To all of you who have given your 
time, help and your financial 

support to the PTA, we are hugely 
grateful. With your generosity we 
are able to make the school, and its 
facilities, the best that they can be. 

We would particularly like to thank 
the Chairs Juliette Chung, Bertie 

Bayliss and Richard Piercey, 
Secretary Lisa Martin and 
Treasurer Leah Cubbage 

 


